Notice of New Year's Holiday

Dear Customers,

We’ll have three days off for New Year’s holiday from January
1st to 3rd.The order during these days will be processed on
January 4th.Any question,please send emails to us,we’ll reply
once we get back to work!Thank you for your suporting!

Have a nice day!
Autopumpkin Team


https://blog.autopumpkin.com/notice-of-new-years-holiday/

